LOG TRUCKS AHEAD!

The arrival of winter marks the start of the log haul and an increase in

the number of logging trucks on roads in the Whitecourt, Fox Creek,

Swan Hills, Ft. Assiniboine, Blue Ridge, Barrhead and Westlock areas.

Millar Western is advising all motorists to exercise extreme caution

around logging trucks, and to be mindful of these winter driving tips:

e Logging trucks have heavy loads requiring long stopping distances -
give them plenty of room, especially when following and passing

e Improve your visibility - keep your lights on and free of snow, and
signal your intent

e Obey all speed limits and other rules of the road.

Millar Western takes road safety seriously, so please report concerns to

Brian Colbourne at 780-778-2221, ext. 2241, providing as much

incident detail as possible.

This winter, don't let your
driving skills slide -

drive smart and stay safe
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